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October 20, 2010 

 

 

COMMERCIAL FERRY COMPANY REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

(Due by Friday, November 5, 2010) 

 
RE: Fuel Surcharge Inquiry 

 Docket T-101661 

 

TO REGULATED COMMERCIAL FERRY COMPANY: 

 

On October 15, 2010, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) filed with the Code Reviser a Pre-proposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) 

to initiate a rulemaking to consider whether to adopt, by rule, methods for determining 

the circumstances under which it will permit solid waste, auto transportation and ferry 

companies to impose a surcharge for fuel costs and the methods of calculating any such 

fuel surcharge in WAC 480-07, WAC 480-30, WAC 480-51 and WAC 480-70.  

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s general authority to obtain and review regulated company 

information under RCW 81.04.070 and 81.04.090, the Commission requests that each 

Certificated Commercial Ferry Company provide data on the Company’s operations 

related to this Inquiry by completing the attached spreadsheet.  The spreadsheet is also 

available electronically on the Commission’s website at www.utc.wa.gov/101661.  Please 

complete and submit the spreadsheet no later than 5:00 p.m., on Friday, November 5, 

2010, via the Commission’s Web portal (www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing) or by electronic mail 

to the Commission’s Records Center at records@utc.wa.gov. 

 

If you are unable to file the completed spreadsheet electronically, the Commission will 

accept a paper document.  Questions may be addressed to David Gomez at (360) 664-

1240 or e-mail at dgomez@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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